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Regulatory Review

Patrick McDonald <pwmcdonald@mac.com>
Wed 3/10/2021 8�08 PM

To:  MEPA-regs (EEA) <MEPA-regs@mass.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.  

MEPA should be required from the repurpose of any industrial site in the Commonwealth with open
AULʼs on the site.  The truck thresholds are too high if the only access to an industrial site is through
a residential neighborhood.   Thank you. 

Patrick W. McDonald 
30 Admirals Way 
Somerset, MA  02725 


